
From:
To: PSC Executive Director
Subject: Case No. 2020-00398
Date: Sunday, September 11, 2022 12:10:13 PM

Hello,

This email is regarding the vacancy on the Breathitt County Water District Board of
Commissioners (Case No. 2020-00398).  I would like to ask to be considered for that position.

I am a Software Architect with Phoenix Systems, Inc. of Atlanta, GA (remote worker), have
served on boards before such as the Downtown Development Authority of the city of Sugar
Hill, GA and the Industrial Development Authority of Breathitt County, KY.  Further, I have
experience in various community organizations and am well-versed in parliamentary
procedure.

My resume is attached; I can be contacted at or .

Thank you,

Mike Bryant
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